
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Friday 25th January 2024                                                                                                                                                                   Newsletter 2                                                         

    
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been wonderful to see lots of fantastic work happening in our 
classrooms this week; there has been a real variety of what children are 
learning across the schools. The children’s enthusiasm and dedication to 
being the best they can be has been evident throughout the school.  
 
The Year 4 Rosecroft children have enjoyed a 2 night trip to Norfolk Lakes 
which included lighting bonfires on Survival island, Aero ball, Rock 
climbing, Archery, Fencing and Movie night. 
 
Whilst Dragonfly class at Attleborough Primary School have walked 
around the town to investigate what is in Attleborough, the buildings and 
types of shops.  This culminated with a stop at the bakery for a biscuit 
each. This afternoon they are going to make a class map to see if they can 
remember where everything was. 
 
Can I please remind everyone that mobile phones should not be used on 
the school sites; 
‘Greet your child with a smile, not a mobile.’  
 
Mrs Long 
ARPF Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

Termly overviews: 

Each year group has produced a half-termly overview which shows 
what your child will be learning this term. They have been emailed to 
parents and will also be on the school website. We hope parents find 
these useful and informative. 

Pyjamarama 

Don’t forget to come to school in pyjamas (with suitable footwear!) on 
Friday 2nd February to support ‘children with cancer uk’. 

Recommended donation of £1 and there will be buckets on the gates 
for any contributions should you wish to. 

Many thanks in advance! 

Attleborough and Rosecroft Primary 
Federation: 

Achieve, Collaborate, Flourish 

Safeguarding 

If you have any concerns for the safety or welfare of a child at any 
time, but particularly during the holidays, please share your concern by 
calling either of the following numbers: 

NSPCC – 0808 800 5000 

Child Advice and Duty Service: 0344 800 8020 

Also safeguarding@rosecroft.school 

Calls can be anonymous. 

Thank you. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 
                            

House points total this half term so far: 

Red House Blue House Yellow House Green House 
1157 1171 1239 1144 

 

The winning house will get to enjoy a treat in forest school at the end of half term. ѡѢѣѤ 

Attendance last  week: 

Reception  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Seacole Class 

94.36% 
Pankhurst Class 

94.07% 
Curie Class 

96.58% 
Parks Class 

99.64% 
Frank Class 

95.02% 
Johnson Class 

98.61% 
Keller Class 

99.49% 
Benjamin Class 

97.74% 
Potter Class 

94.81% 
Anning Class  

97.58% 
Rashford Class 

97.04% 
Tabei Class 

95.06% 
Tubman Class 

99.11% 
Goodall Class 

98.07% 
  Jemison Class 

98.67% 
 Ali Class 

94.44% 
Hamilton Class 

92.13% 
Obama Class 

91.3% 
 

Our attendance target is 97%. A reminder that the gates open at 8.40am and close at 8.50am. Children who arrive after 8.50am need 
to go through the office and will be marked as late. If your child is absent from school, please let the school office know as soon as 
possible on the morning of the absence. If we do not hear from parents by 9.20am, we will start our first day calling procedures. 

Parent/Carer meetings 

We will be holding our next parent and carer meetings on Tuesday 19th and Thursday 21st March.  We had 
said the September meetings would be face to face in school and the March one would be virtual.  However, 
feedback from the last meetings was that many staff and parents/carers preferred meeting face to face, so 
this time we will offer both.  Tuesday 19th will be face to face and Thursday 21st will be virtual appointments 
online via schoolcloud.  We will continue to evaluate this moving forward. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Important Spring term diary dates: 

30th January – 3.30pm  - Y6 Bawdsey Manor Residential Trip meeting for parents 

2nd February:  Pyjamarama Day 

Half Term:  19th to 23rd February 

11th to 15th March:  Y6 Residential trip to Bawdsey Manor 

13th March:  YR Trip to the Bug Parc 

15th March:  Y5 Trip to the Houses of Parliament 

19th March:  Y2 Trip to Norwich  Cathedral 

19th March: Face to face parents and carers evening 

21st March: Virtual parent and carers meetings 

Easter Holidays:  28th March to 12th April 

 

Break-time snacks and water bottles 

Children in Key Stage 1 are provided with a piece of fruit to have at breaktime. Children in Key Stage 2 can bring in fruit for their 
playtime snack. All children should have a water bottle which can be refilled with water throughout the day. This should be filled 
with water (no squash or fizzy drinks please) before coming to school. Energy drinks and Prime are not allowed in school. 


